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NEW EDITORS 
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    We are pleased to introduce several new editors. 

We receive many manuscripts and need a large 

editorial board to keep pace with this growing 

demand. Thus, the Board of Directors is pleased to 

announce the addition of two new Co-Section 

Editors: 

 

Chelonian Section 

 

Co-Section Editors 

  

Bruno Ferronato, Ginninderra Catchment Group, 

Canberra, Australia. He will help with international 

turtle papers, especially in Central and South 

America. 

 

Vivian Páez, Universidad de Antioquiam, Medellín, 

Antioquiam, Colombia. She will concentrate on 

Central and South American turtles. 

 

 

   We also are happy to announce the appointment of 

11 Associate and one Assistant editors (*): 

 

Chelonian Section 

 

Roy D. Nagle, Juniata College, Pennsylvania, USA.  

 

John L. Carr, The University of Louisiana at 

Monroe, USA. 

 

Camila R. Ferrara, Wildlife Conservation Society, 

Brazil. 

 

 

Amphibian Section 

 

Michelle Koo, Museum of Vertebrate Biology, 

University of California, Berkeley, USA. 

 

Michael Sredl, Arizona Department of Fish and 

Wildlife (retired), USA.  

 

Peter Trenham, Pennsylvania State University, 

USA.  

 

Annemarieke Spitzen van der Sluijs, Ghent 

University, Belgium. 

  
 

Reptile Section (Snakes) 

 

Andrew M. Durso, Max Planck Institute, 

Biogeochemistry, Germany. 

Jennifer Moore, Grand Valley State University, 

Michigan, USA. 

 

Christopher Winne, Research Scientist Austin, 

Texas, USA. 

 

Joseph Agugliano*, Fairleigh Dickison University, 

New Jersey, USA.   

 

 

General Herpetology 

(Amphibians and Reptiles) 

 

Paul Moler, Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation 

Commission (retired), USA. 

 
 

EDITORIALS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

NON-PEER REVIEW SECTION 

mailto:brunoferronato@hotmail.com
mailto:brunoferronato@hotmail.com
mailto:vivian@herpconbio.org

